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From: Steve Zeug <stevez@fishsciences.net>


Sent: Friday, June 14, 2019 9:27 AM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Cc: Greenwood, Marin


Subject: DPM results


Hi Cathy-

Marin identified an error in the water year classification in the DPM results. The data are all correct but shifted by one


year. This occurred because there are actually 81 water years in the hydro data set. I’ll upload new summaries to the


Google site as soon as they are ready.


Steve


Steven Zeug, Ph.D., Senior Scientist


stevez@fishsciences.net


Office (530) 240-6237


Cell (530) 906-2958



